
Subject: Re: CnC_snow.lvl released

Posted by [danpaul88](#) on Wed, 07 Dec 2005 11:38:47 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

My main question is: will this cause problems if the server has (for example) the CP1 version of Snow, and the client has your version of Snow?

(assuming someone exported that .lvl into snow.mix)
